
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Minutes of a County League and County Cups Management Committee Webex Fast Track Meeting held on  
Thursday 17th December 2020 commencing at 11am.  
   
 
Participants:        M B Mizon (Chairman), C Abbott, A Beattie, J Bull, I Greenstock, J Hill, P W Hill, C J Hills, R James,   

M Luffman, P Mitcham, R K Pawley and A W Reeves 
      
 

LC40/21 Club Charged 
 – Charged with causing the match to be abandoned v  24/10/20. 

The match had been abandoned after 67 minutes due to the behaviour of  players and 
supporters with leading 4-0. As this case had been found proven by the Disciplinary 
Committee, the Committee ruled that the score at the time of the abandonment would stand as the final 
result of the game. C J Hills and R K Pawley took no part in this item. 
  

LC41/21 Postponed County League Matches          
The Committee agreed that every match postponed by a Club giving Covid 19 as the reason for the      
postponement would be treated on merit and that players not wishing to play would not be forced to play 
against their wishes. The 7 postponed matches on the Agenda for Covid reasons would all be 
rearranged and all Clubs postponing future matches for Covid reasons will not be charged, but all such 
matches would be recorded on the spread sheet of postponed matches.  
Lakenheath Casuals Res. had postponed their match on 19/12/20 due to a player shortage and, due to 
the uncertainty of the future of the team, it was agreed that action on this postponement would be 
delayed until the situation with the team is clearer. 

 
LC42/21 Completion of the Season  

A discussion took place on possible action to be taken on deciding Leagues if we are again unable to 
complete the season. The Football Association have stated that a sporting decision on this can be made 
by the Committee. It was agreed that, due to the previous suspension of fixtures and a possible future 
further suspension, the season will be extended until the end of May 2021. 
The Clubs will be circulated on this extension and asked to confirm ground availability during the month 
of May for midweek matches. Saturday matches will not be arranged during the extension unless 
mutually agreed by the Clubs concerned. Clubs will also be asked to confirm that the are happy for the 
Committee to decide the season on a sporting outcome if fixtures are not completed.   
 
 
 
 
 
Phil Mitcham 
Competitions Officer 




